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9/24/2024

There has been no activity of the Bylaws Committee since the 2022 Bylaws Revision (November 18, 2022). 

The HSLI Bylaws are reviewed at least every two years. At this time, no revisions appear to be required, nor have any changes been requested by Board members or the general membership. However, bylaws revisions may be proposed by any HSLI member by emailing the Bylaws Committee Chair.

Respectfully submitted,

Deborah Lauseng, Bylaws Committee Chair
dlauseng@uic.edu

